
From: 

Lisa Glucksman Brenner 

43 Norwood Ave 

Newton Centre, MA. 02459 

To: 


Board of Aldermen, 


City of Newton, MA. 


May 21,2012 


Re: Letter insupport of 35 Norwood Ave 


Dear Aldermen, 


I am a long-time resident of Norwood Ave and I am writing to communicate my support for the house 


Tim Adler is proposing to build. I think the new house will be an improvement to both the street and the 


Crystal Lake neighborhood. 


The design looks appropriate and I look forward to seeing it complete. 


Yours Sincerely, 


k.a~BrlJ/~ 
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